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"Subject: Actualizing the Name, Purpose, and Methodology of the Citizens' Committee for an
Effective Constitution

This follows up my phone conversation on Friday, July 6th, with Assistant Publicist Jacob
Taylor. As the website of the Citizens' Committee for an Effective Constitution does not indicate
any e-mail addresses for the eommittee, or for its Exesutive Director Benjamin Kallos, I have sent a
letter of todals date pertaining to the above-indicated 'subject' to Mr. Kallos, via Mr. Strell, of
Sunshine Sachs, who is indicated by the website as handling communications/press.

The letter is, additionally, posted on the Center for Judicial Accountability's website,
u"vlrrrrjudgewatch"org, accessible via the top panel 'Latest News', which features a hyperlink to our
newly-created webpage 'Building for a People's Constitutional Convention' -- the first item ofwhich
is the letter with its four enclosures.

P1ease forward the letter & website information to Committee Founders Samuels, Kolb, and
Benjamin, mhose e-muL addresses are also not posted on the Committee's website.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower
646-224-7ggV"


